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May 10, 2019 
 
Liz Farrell 
The Island Packet/Beaufort Gazette 
10 Buck Island Road 
Bluffton, SC 29910 
 
Ms. Farrell- 
 
On the enclosed thumb drive are the responses to two FOIA requests.  The first is in response to your request 
for, “Any email correspondence between Jerry Henderson and Ashton Padgett from Aug. 1, 2018-Dec 20, 
2018.”  A couple of the e-mails were redacted because they contained student names, but the majority 
required no redaction. 
 
Your second request was for, “Any Beaufort County School District-sanctioned travel records for Jerry 
Henderson and Ashton Padgett from Aug. 1, 2018 to Dec. 20, 2018.”  There were no responsive documents for 
Jerry Henderson, and Ashton Padgett had one trip during this time frame and we have included those 
documents.     
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

 
Jennifer A. Staton, MS, CSP 
Risk Manager 
 
Cc: Herbert Berg, EdD, Superintendent 

Alice Walton, Chief Administrative and Human Resources Officer 
Wendy Cartledge, General Counsel 
James Foster, Director of Communications 

 


